Committee Newsletter February 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

It's hard to believe we are already nearly halfway through the school year! It's been another busy term at pre-school with lots of fantastic activities centred around things like Chinese New Year and Wellbeing. Thank you to the staff for all the time, creativity and effort they put into making these

Happy Chinese New activities special for the children.



A huge thank you for all the support and donations we have had with fundraising recently. We ended 2019 on a high by raising £1200 at our annual Christmas Bazaar which was brilliant!

Although things have been quiet on the surface, the Committee are continuing to put a lot of time into the 'Build our Future' project and we are aiming to share a more detailed update with you next term.



It is obviously a big project and we do have to raise a huge amount of money, so if you do feel you can help in anyway please speak to Ann or any of the Committee members. We would really appreciate your support!

This could be offering time to help us fundraise or simply giving us the contact details of a company or business you think might be able to help.

Just a reminder of some important dates coming up:



- Saturday 29th February for Craft Morning at the Pre-School
- Thursday 19th March Bags2School collection
- Friday 20th March Fundraising evening at Jenner Hall
 We are asking parents for help on this event, please let us
 know if you can.

Just a quick reminder that the Pre-School is a charity and we need a committee to be able to run. It is a great way to meet new people and have a say in how your child's Pre-School is run.

If you are interested in joining or want to find out more about how you could get involved, please email your Chair, Susie at chair.playgroupcricklade@btinternet.com.

Thank you and have a lovely half term!

The Pre-School Committee